
WHEN WHAT 

Project Summary 

Construction Alert 

Capistrano Beach 

Emergency Repairs 

Anticipated Construction Duration 

February — April 2019 

Working Hours | Monday—Friday | 7 am — 4 pm  

The construction schedule is tentative and subject to change 

due to weather and other factors.  

OC Public Works will make emergency repairs along an erosion-damaged stretch of Capistrano Beach. 

During recent, heavy rains, the Capistrano Beach parking lot and surrounding infrastructure was        

damaged. Crews will demolish and remove material from the storm damaged area and place 

sandcubes and sandbags at the beach slope to mitigate further erosion. OC Public Works will complete 

these erosion mitigation efforts on behalf of OC Parks.  

The area of Capistrano Beach near the project   

area is currently closed for public use and will      

remain closed until the project is completed. See 

the map below for details.  

CONTACT  

INFORMATION 

Facebook.com/ocpublicworks 

Twitter.com/ocpublicworks 

To receive email updates from OC Public Works, email us at projectinfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

WHERE 

Mario Garcia | Matthew Dean 

714. 599.0681 | 657.321.4099 

www.ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 


